

Donald W. Aguillard, Ph.D.
Superintendent
P.O. Drawer 2158
Lafayette, LA 70502
337.521.7000

August 2, 2016

Shining Light Foundation P.O. Box 60602 Lafayette, LA 70596

Dear Dr. French:

The purpose of this letter is to thank you and the Shining Light Foundation for partnering with Lafayette Parish School System to provide funds that allow individual students in grades pre-K - 8th grades to participate in school activities.

Many of our teachers, counselors and principals have requested assistance from your organization and have benefitted from your program. We are aware that no other agency or nonprofit organization addresses the needs of individual students, and we are grateful that your program gives them these opportunities.

Sincerely,

Donald W. Aguillard, Ph.D.

Superintendent

Lafayette Parish School System